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NOTICE OF PUBLIC RISK LIMITING AUDIT 

FOR THE GENERAL PRIMARY/ NONPARTISAN 
RUNOFF ELECTION- JUNE 18, 2024 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Houston County Board of Election 

will conduct a Risk Limit Audit of the June 18, 2024 General 

Primary/Nonpartisan Runoff Election, at the Board of Elections, 

Houston County Government Building, 2030 Kings Chapel Road, 

Perry, GA.  The audit will begin on Wednesday, June 26, 2024, 

(9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. daily until completed). 

 
 
 

 
                                                                                                   
 
 
 
  
                                                                                              

 
 
 

 


